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Comments: I am writing this to support the proposed changes regarding the policies in place for re-issuance of

special use permitted cabins (ANLICA cabins).   The current restrictions on re-permitting special use cabins

seems to discourage current permit holders from performing regular cabin maintenance and expenditures on

structures that provide unique and very Alaskan experiences.  Why would a special use cabin permit owner be

motivated to invest in the upkeep of a structure that may only be passed on to a family member once, then revert

to the ownership to National Forestry?  Having the flexibility of multiple reissuances to continue to use the cabin

for traditional and customary purposes would be a great motivation to persue the effort and expenditure of

keeping these cabins in working order for future generations.  I personally don't understand why the National

Forest Service would see any long term benefit to inheriting poorly maintained structures that wouldn't be

useable for anything resembling shelter for hunting, fishing or photography expeditions.  The people I know want

to continue to responsibly maintain and use remote Alaskan cabins without the   dead end possibility of a one-

time permit transfer.  Thank you for your time and consideration.


